
Appendix 83 

Wass Helen 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Roy Reeves <clerk@warboysparishcouncil.co.uk> 

30 May 2018 14:57 

Wass Helen 

Rogers Terry Cllr; Jill Tavener; graham.bull@huntingdonshire.gov.uk; Sheila 

Withams; Geoff Willis; 'David & Betty'; 'Alan Watson' 

Planning Application H/5002/18/CW Subject: 

Helen, 

The current weight limit on Station Road in Warboys that arose from the operation of the landfill site applies from 

6.00 a.m. to 7.00 p.m. from Mondays to Fridays.  The planning application for the CHP and waste water treatment 

plants proposes that deliveries be made to the site in HGVs and tankers from 7.00 a.m. to 7.00 p.m. on Mondays 

to Fridays and 7.00 a.m. to 1.00 p.m. on Saturdays. 

Deliveries could therefore be made to the site via Station Road using the proposed 24 tonne HGVs and 27 tonne 

tankers on Saturday mornings.  Moreover as the use of Station Road would not be restricted, the HGVs and 

tankers could also use Fenton Road, Mill Green or Heath Road to access Station Road from the A141 bypass.  

These are residential streets with substantial on-street parking and pedestrian movements, some of which are not 

subject to the County Council's winter gritting regime. 

I would be grateful if you would add this to the Parish Council's objection to the application and reasons for 

its 

refusal. 

Regards, 

Roy 

Roy Reeves, 

Clerk to Warboys Parish Council, 

2 Blenheim Close, Warboys, Huntingdon, Cambs, PE28 2XF

01487 823562 
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